
 Vote NO on May 2nd

The proposed Northwest School Levy is a
$410 Tax Increase

for the Average Homeowner!
The burden of property taxes continues to

grow without any end in sight!

Household income is up less than 12%,
Taxes per student is up over 65%!!!

Northwest District has increased taxes 
five times faster than the taxpayer's income!!!  

Northwest School District comparison
to Oak Hills School District

• Taxes per Student
◦ Oak Hills: $12,257.20
◦ Northwest: $15,714.13, 28.2% higher

• Property taxes per Student
◦ Oak Hills: $4,559.62
◦ Northwest: $7,766.41, 58.7% higher

• Administrators per 1,000 students
◦ Oak Hills: 5.33
◦ Northwest: 7.49, 40.1% higher

In spite of all the extra money and administrators, 
Northwest is rated at 2 stars and Oak Hill is 4 star!

This levy will cost near $400 million to get
$168.6 million to construct new schools.  

Meanwhile NWLSD admits to $40 million 
in deferred maintenance 

on the buildings they already have. 

New buildings do not 
guarantee better performance. 

In fact, the top rated school in Northwest is
Colerain Elementary, 99 years old 

and the oldest school in the district! 

Advocates for Education Excellence is a group
dedicated to improving the outcome for our

students by focusing on “students first” planning.
School Boards must treat taxpayers hard earned

income with the same respect and thrift 
that tax payers are being forced to do 

in this time of extreme inflation.  
Every dollar taken for taxes is earned by someone

who will no longer benefit from their own work.  

Learn more at http://A4E2.org

This insanity must end.  
Vote NO on Issue 8! 

We must force our School Board to
make a responsible, practical plan to

improve student performance.
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